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Selected Works Hb Antique Collectors' Club 2021-07-12 - Over 200 magnificent
black-and-white photos, personally selected by star photographer Vincent Peters
- Collector's Edition with an elegant linen finish - Iconic celebrity
portraits: Emma Watson, Scarlett Johansson, Charlize Theron, John Malkovich and
many more Vincent Peters' photographs have left the fast-moving trends of
fashion photography behind and become timeless works of art. Born in Bremen in
1969, Peters has been one of the most sought-after fashion and portrait
photographers for over 25 years. With his signature black-and-white photography
and exquisite lighting, his portraits look like snapshots from classic movies.
Supermodels, stars, and legends have all stood before his camera -- from
Penélope Cruz and Rosamund Pike to Mickey Rourke and Matt Dillon. This new
Collector's Edition with luxurious linen finish expands on Peters' bestselling
book with 30 new images, all personally selected by Peters. A collection of
astonishing portraits, in which the intimate urgency of the moment creates a
timeless image.
The Jews in Australia Suzanne D. Rutland 2006-01-23 Jews form only a tiny
proportion of the Australian population, yet they have made outstanding
contributions and have influenced Australian society immeasurably. Stories such
as that of Sir John Monash, Australian commander-in-chief during World War I,
whose legacy continues through Monash University, show how Jews have reached
the highest echelons of Australian society. The Jews in Australia explores what
makes the Australian Jewish community different from other Jewish communities
around the world. It traces the community's history from its convict origins in
1788 through to today's vibrant Jewish culture in Australia, and highlights the
social and cultural impact the Jews have had on Australia. As well as looking
at the emergence of a specific faith tradition in Australia, the book also
explores how Jews, as Australia's first ethnic group, have integrated into
multicultural Australia.
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LaFosse & Alexander's Origami Jewelry Michael G. LaFosse 2015-10-27 Make your
own origami jewelry with this easy origami book! In this new paper craft book
from world renowned origami artists, Michael G. LaFosse and Richard L.
Alexander, you'll be delighted to discover how quick, fun and inexpensive it is
to make durable DIY jewelry that you'll actually be able to wear! LaFosse &
Alexander's Origami Jewelry will show you how to create 3D designs to go with
your hair, skin, and wardrobe by customizing the components to your own
personal fashion. A full-color easy-to-follow book, clear diagrams and the
included downloadable video provides you step-by-step instructions to create
lovely pendants, medallions, charms, bracelets, necklaces and earrings in
minutes. The origami paper and other materials needed are inexpensive and
available in any craft store and a simple starch-based paste will provide your
jewelry with remarkable strength to last for years.
Louis Vuitton BONGRAND 2021-10-11 - With access to previously unpublished
information, the author tells the story of the founder of the world-famous
luxury French luggage and travel goods company, Louis Vuitton This lively
biography narrates the story of Louis Vuitton (1821-1892), who, at the age of
14, set out on foot for Paris from his native village in the Jura mountains and
ultimately became one of the most successful manufacturers of luggage and
leather goods in the world. Arriving in the metropolis at age 16, he was taken
on as an apprentice at the atelier of Monsieur Maréchal, where expert packers
and talented custom box and luggage makers catered to a wealthy clientele. He
perfected his craft there, becoming the personal packer and luggage maker for
the Empress Eugenie, wife of Napoleon III. In 1854 he opened his own atelier,
and with access to the highest levels of society and a gift for innovation and
design, he was on his way to an illustrious career. This book, full of
previously unpublished information, reveals the story behind the man and the
legendary luxury goods empire he founded.
Mr. Miracle Debbie Macomber 2014-10-07 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Includes a
new story by Christina Skye Beloved author Debbie Macomber celebrates the most
wonderful time of the year in this heartwarming Christmas novel of romance,
hope, and the comforts of home—now a Hallmark Channel original movie! Harry
Mills is a guardian angel on a mission: help twenty-four-year-old Addie Folsom
get her life back on track—and, if the right moment strikes, help her find
love. Posing as a teacher at a local college in Tacoma, Washington, Harry is up
to the task, but not even he can predict the surprises that lay in store. After
trying to make it on her own, Addie has returned home to Tacoma for the
holidays, but this time she plans to stay for good, enrolling in the local
community college to earn her degree. What she doesn’t plan to do is run into
Erich Simmons. Addie and her next-door neighbor, Erich, are like night and day.
Growing up, he was popular and outgoing while she was rebellious and
headstrong, and he never missed an opportunity to tease her. Now she intends to
avoid him entirely, yet when they’re suddenly forced to spend Christmas
together, Addie braces for trouble. Perhaps it’s the spirit of the season or
the magic of mistletoe, but Addie and Erich soon find they have more in common
than they thought—and that two people who seem so wrong for each other may
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actually be just right. With a little prompting from a certain angelic teacher,
the two are in for a holiday miracle they’ll never forget. Praise for Mr.
Miracle “Macomber’s Christmas novels are always something to cherish. Mr.
Miracle is a sweet and innocent story that will lift your spirits during the
holidays and throughout the year. Celebrating the comforts of home, family
traditions, forgiveness and love, this is the perfect, quick Christmas
read.”—RT Book Reviews “[Macomber] writes about romance, family and friendship
with a gentle, humorous touch.”—Tampa Bay Times “Macomber spins another sweet,
warmhearted holiday tale that will be as comforting to her fans as hot
chocolate on Christmas morning.”—Kirkus Reviews “This gentle, inspiring romance
will be a sought-after read.”—Library Journal “Macomber cheerfully presents a
holiday story that combines the winsomeness of a visiting angel (similar to
Clarence from It’s a Wonderful Life) with the more poignant soulfulness of A
Christmas Carol to bring to life a memorable reading experience.”—Bookreporter
“Macomber’s name is almost as closely linked to Christmas reading as that of
Charles Dickens. . . . [Mr. Miracle] has enough sweetness, charm, and seasonal
sentiment to make Macomber fans happy.”—The Romance Dish
Ten-Step Drawing: Animals Heather Kilgour 2018-06-12 Featuring illustrated
tutorials for drawing 75 different animals, Ten-Step Drawing: Animals breaks
down each subject into 10 simple steps. All you need to get started is a pen or
pencil and a piece of paper! With Ten-Step Drawing: Animals, you will learn to
create an awe-inspiring array of different animals. Step by step, you will
create creatures both wild (bald eagle, armadillo, meerkat, dung beetle) and
domesticated (donkey, camel, duck, goat). The animals include those from the
sea (whale, sea turtle, jellyfish, walrus) and the woodland (snail, fox,
raccoon, river otter). Even learn to draw your favorite pets (cat, dog, rabbit,
guinea pig). Handy prompts encourage artistic individuality, and include
helpful tips for drawing other subjects not featured in the book. Ten-Step
Drawing: Animals is sure to encourage even the most reluctant amateur artist to
draw their heart out.
Origami Jewellery Ayako Brodek
more using traditional folding
Each project includes a recipe
and finishing instructions and
adapting the design.

2007 Create elegant pendants, pins, earrings and
skills and simple jewellery-making techniques.
of materials, illustrated step-by-step folding
suggested colour variations and ideas for

Maintaining and Repairing Old and Historic Buildings John J. Cullinane
2012-10-11 A practical guide to the maintenance and repair of old and historic
buildings Carrying out work in accordance with the U.S. Secretary of the
Interior's standards and guidelines can be a challenge for professionals
charged with the preservation, restoration, and care of historic properties.
This book-with-CD package facilitates the process with more than 400 field
guidelines for the treatment of historic building structures, systems, and
materials. It includes: Background and rationale for treatment Annotated
standards and guidelines Step-by-step treatment instructions Information on
energy conservation and meeting LEED and ADA requirements The treatment
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guidelines cover a wide range of issues, from how to replace broken glass in
wood and metal windows to preparing historic mortar. Each guideline can be
printed out individually from the accompanying CD for easy reference and onsite use. Well organized and easy to use, Maintaining and Repairing Old and
Historic Buildings is a valuable resource for architects, engineers, facility
managers, and related professionals working in the areas of building
preservation and restoration.
Big-Hook Crochet Carol Alexander 2007-01-01 Big translates into beautiful for
the enticing array of projects inBig-Hook Crochet! From Chic fashions and
trendy accessories to contemporaryhome accents, all of the fabulous, timesaving designs in this must-havebook are made using a variety of large-size
hooks and bulky weight yarns foreasy stitching and quick results.
Dragonsdale Salamanda Drake 2009-07-10 Cara yearns to ride her beloved
Skydancer, a rare Goldenbrow dragon, but her father refuses to permit her to
fly and she must be content with mucking out stalls and helping raise young
dragons at the famed stud and training farm known as Dragonsdale. Reprint.
Origami-Schmuck Ayako Brodek 2008
Overcoming School Refusal Joanne Garfi 2018-01-31 School refusal affects up to
5% of children and is a complex and stressful issue for the child, their family
and school. The more time a child is away from school, the more difficult it is
for the child to resume normal school life. If school refusal becomes an
ongoing issue it can negatively impact the child’s social and educational
development. Psychologist Joanne Garfi spends most of her working life
assisting parents, teachers, school counsellors, caseworkers, and community
policing officers on how best to deal with school refusal. Now her experiences
and expertise are available in this easy-to-read practical book. Overcoming
School Refusal helps readers understand this complex issue by explaining
exactly what school refusal is and provides them with a range of strategies
they can use to assist children in returning to school. Areas covered include:
• types of school refusers • why children refuse to go to school • symptoms •
short term and long term consequences • accurate assessment • treatment options
• what parents can do • what schools can do • dealing with anxious high
achievers • how to help children on the autism spectrum with school refusal
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